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DALLAS POLICE DEPARTMENT 
DALLAS, 0RECi01' 

187 SE COURT STREET 

DALLAS, OREGON 97338 

August 6, 2012 

ACLU Foundation of Oregon 
Attn: Jann Carson 
PO Box 40585 
Portland, OR 97240-0585 

Dear Jann Carson: 

RE: RECORDS REQUEST 

With regard to your letter dated July 30, 2012, please find the following: 

1. Our Taser policy is enclosed. 

2. We have no ALPR, nor do we have a policy on the use of ALPRs. 

3. We have no policy or procedures specific to the acquiring of cell phone data. 

We have a lump-sum contract with another police agency for forensic analyses of cell phones, 
PDAs, computers, and so on but that contract is not further broken down. 

In none of the past three years has a cell phone provider billed us for documents pursuant to a 
subpoena request. 

4. We have no policy specifically governing officers' responses to being video recorded. 

If I can be of further assistance, I am available to you. 

Sincerely, 

Chief of Police 

Enclosure 
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